FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Specifically, I would like to know:

Which items in Leicester museums' and galleries' collection (including human remains) have received requests for restitution, repatriation or similar from countries outside of the UK in each of the past five years (January 1 2017 to Jan 1 2022). If that is not possible, please work back five years from the latest month that you have data to.
Which countries/bodies outside of the UK made each of these requests, including which items they were requesting.
The total number of such requests, by date of request. If the exact date is not possible, please provide the month. If that is not possible, please provide the data broken down by year.
How each of these requests was resolved.
How many and which items have been restituted, repatriated or otherwise returned.

We have had no requests for restitution, repatriation or similar from countries outside of the UK in each of the past five years (January 1 2017 to Jan 1 2022) for items in Leicester museums' and galleries' collection (including human remains).


You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
